
In Italy class last half term we thoroughly enjoyed our ‘Pets’ topic. We had a pet shop and vets 

surgery role play and learnt how to look after lots of different pets. Sparkle our school guinea pig 

moved into our classroom for a few weeks and we were able to get him out of the cage and hold him 

during choosing time. At the end of our topic we were very lucky because Mrs Fairbairn a veterinary   

nurse from Aln Northumbria in Alnwick came to visit us and she brought her puppy Oden. We dressed 

up as a vet and learnt about the different important jobs they do.  

During this topic we read lots of different stories about animals. We really enjoyed reading Six 

Dinner Sid about a cat that had 6 houses and had 6 dinners a day because he was always hungry. The 

day he had to go to the vet 6 times his secret was found out! 

   
Towards the end of last half term we did our second class worship all about pets. We all painted 

pictures of different types of pets and some of us showed the audience different ways to look after 

a pet dog. We sing lots of songs at school and showcased a new favourite ‘BINGO’ which had lots of 

different actions.    

This half term our topic is Castles and we will be finidng out lots of facts 

about them and naming their different features. We are enjoying using our castle role play area and 

dressing up as princesses and knights. We have already enjoyed reading Cinderella and The Princess 

and the Pea but looking forward to reading Jack and the Beanstalk alongside our planting theme for 

the remaining few weeks of this half term.  

We can’t believe we are nearly at the end of the school year already about to move into Year 1.   


